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 NOTES 
 
The Board of School Trustees of the Monroe County Community School Corporation met for a Public Forum, 
for which proper call and notice had been given, at 4:00 p.m. on Wednesday, November 19, 2008, in the 
auditorium at Bloomington High School South, 1965 South Walnut Street, Bloomington, Indiana. 
 
Board members present: Teresa Grossi, Jeannine Butler, Valerie Merriam, Jim Muehling, Lois Sabo-Skelton, 
Vicki Streiff and Sue Wanzer. 
 
Also present was Doug Williams, Superintendent Candidate, and approximately 80 citizens, including school 
administrators, teachers, staff and parents. 
 
The purpose of this forum was for the public to meet and ask questions of Dr. Williams, a top candidate for 
the position of Superintendent of Schools.  
 
The forum concluded at 5:40 p.m. 
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